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It is far past the time that Oregon quit subsidizing industrial logging. The results of unsustainable logging practices
have degraded our state resources and crippled governance and quality of life in rural Oregon. Let’s pass HB 2659
and begin repairing the damage done to our beautiful and supposedly environmentally friendly state and its
residents.

Mary Ruhl
Manzanita
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